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First name: Amy

Last name: Mann

Organization: Caspian Management Corporation

Title: President

Comments: As president of a real estate management company, I certainly understand the need for sustainably

harvested timber to maintain our construction economy.  As a resident of Northwest Washington, however, I am

deeply disturbed by this proposal. This is not a responsible or smart plan. I emphatically urge those in charge to

complete a thorough EIS to evaluate how the proposed cutting would adversely impact our local environment and

the broader climate in profound ways. 

Thank you.


